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AAO Executive Director

I hope the summer has been enjoyable for all of you! In this month's newsletter, I'd like to share with you some of the work that's been 
going on in the UK, on AAO's behalf. Our UK Director, Ettaline Hill, is such a blessing to us, as are so many wonderful people from that 
part of the world!

But, before that news, I must let you know of our current situation. We got a break last month, but we are, once again, in dire need. As of 
this writing, we need $5000 to meet our monthly budget to provide for the children. Please share this need with all who will listen, 
and give as you are able.

And, as always, thank you for everything you do to care for these amazing kids of ours! We couldn't do a bit of it without you!

BOHILL NURSING HOME

In February, Ettaline was invited 
to the Bohill Nursing Home, 
whose residents had made 
some lovely dresses and skirts 
to be sent to the Children’s 
Center! In addition, they hosted 
a cake sale, which raised a total 
of £111.16. Here is a photo of 
some of the residents with 
Ettaline at the afternoon tea. We 
are so moved by the thoughtful-
ness of these wonderful people, 
who prove that age is not a 
limitation to helping others!

;



DAIGLEN SCHOOL
The Daiglen School, in Essex, has been a remarkable supporter of the All As One children for 5 years. In the four years prior to this one, 
the students have raised over £4,000. We are waiting for the �nal total to come through, but it looks as though they have raised 
over £2,000 this year alone! This is wonderful, and Ettaline looks forward to going into the school again this coming academic year to 
update the kids about All As One.

HANDBAG SALE
Also in February, Urvasi Naidoo, one of the board members of All As One UK, held a sale of handbags and cakes. Her event made a total 
of £150 for All As One! Below is a photo of Vasi at her handbag stall. We can't thank her enough for ALL she does for us!

Thanks to our �rst time donors in June 2018:
Gabrielle Bates  -  Edisa Salmon  -  Georgia Osborne  -  M. Santa

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in June 2018:
Chris Briers  -  Jamilah Rashid  -  Marilyn Tosten  -  Robert Harris & Jodie Hampshire

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!

www.twitter.com/allasonewww.facebook.com/AllAsOne www.instagram.com/allasone_
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